
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, it is possible that members of and possibly a quorum of members of the 
Madison Metropolitan Sewerage District Commission may be in attendance at the  
Village of Deforest Board meeting.  The Village of Deforest Board will meet at 6:00 p.m. on June 
6, 2017 in the Deforest Commons Room, located in the Village Hall Building at 120 South 
Stevenson Street.  No formal action will be taken by Commissioners at this time and date. 

 
Date: June 2, 2017 
         D. Michael Mucha, P.E. 
   Chief Engineer and Director 
 

 
 

 
 


